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SAFETY ALERT 
Date:   January 17, 2013  

To:    Users of the Coded Instrument Flight Procedures (CIFP) 

From:    National Aeronautical Navigation Services (AeroNav Services) 

Subject:    Superseded Procedure at Eppley Airfield (KOMA) 

 
 
 

There is an error in the 10 JAN, 2013 and 07 FEB, 2013 edition of the CIFP (1301 and 1302) 

 

The following CIFP approach has been superseded and must not be used: 

 

RNAV (GPS) RWY 18.  

 

Currently, the published CIFP contains both the RNAV (GPS) Y RWY 18 and the RNAV (GPS) 

RWY 18 procedure. 

 

This error will be corrected in the 1303 edition of the CIFP. 
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